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Marie Bertrand and Michael Byrne Have Been Named Fellows 
of the American College of Mortgage Attorneys
Day Pitney partners Marie Bertrand and Michael Byrne have been named Fellows of the American College of Mortgage 

Attorneys. This exclusive organization is comprised of approximately 400 attorneys from the United States and Canada who 

have extensive experience in real estate finance and mortgage law, according to the ACMA. In order to become a fellow, an 

existing fellow must support an attorney's nomination and the attorney must be voted in. According to the ACMA website, 

"Fellows have distinguished themselves as practitioners in the field of real estate mortgage law through their skills and 

practice experience, bar association activities, lecturing, authoring articles and program materials, participation in the 

legislative process, and writing briefs and/or arguing cases that are significant to mortgage transactions." For more 

information, please visit: About ACMA.
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